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Stanwood-Camano School District 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
January 21, 2020 

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
 
 
 

DONATIONS 
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly.  However, in accordance 
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 must formally be 
approved in the Consent Agenda.) 

 
 
 
 

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations: 
 

1. $1,396.64 from Port Susan Middle School PTO to cover transportation costs for the 7th 
grade field trip to the Museum of Flight on October 17th, 
 

2. $583.31 from the Stillaguamish Tribe of Indians to cover transportation costs for district 
4th and 5th grade students to visit the fish hatchery in December, 
 

3. $497.63 in school picture rebates from Firefly Images for classroom supplies at Twin City 
Elementary, 
 

4. $472.28 from the Museum of Northwest Art (MoNA) to cover substitute and transportation 
costs for a teacher training and 3rd grade field trip to the museum,  
 

5. Hand Bells valued at $250.00 were donated anonymously in support of the music 
program at Twin City Elementary,  
 

6. $221.70 from Box Tops for Education to Port Susan Middle School and $149.20 to 
Utsalady Elementary, for educational supplies, and 
 

7. $120.00 was received from Ruth and Rob Johnson for classroom supplies at Twin City 
Elementary. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

     
 


